
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise residents that 
there has been a change to the September General Council 

Meeting date. The meeting will now be held: 
 

 
DATE LOCATION TIME 

Wednesday 13th 
September 2023 

Georgetown, 
Council 

Chambers 

9:00am 

 

 
Council appreciates your cooperation.  

 
If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do 

not hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 
 
 
 
 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


